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Tuesday 26 July 2022 Term 3 Week 2 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Wednesday 27 July Athletics Carnival Years 3-6 

 (and Year 2 students turning 8  

 this year) 

Thursday 28 July Playgroup 9am 

Friday 29 July Yuli Yr 5 & 6 Cultural Day 

Saturday 30 July P&C Trivia Night 

Monday 1 August Touch Football Gala Day 

Tuesday 2 August Netball Gala Day 

 NSW/PSSA Primary Girls  

 Football Championships 

Thursday 4 August Tweed District Athletics 

8-10 August Stage 3 Camp Maranatha 

15-17 August Stage 2 Camp Tallebudgera 

Friday 19 August FNC Zone Athletics 

Thursday 25 August Book Parade 

Our Rugby League team also won against  
Mullumbimby in Round 5, well done boys, outstanding 
work. 

Finally, well done to Lewis who represented the 
school at State Cross Country and was first home in 
his age group from the North Coast and finished 
35th overall. Congratulations! 

Today our Kindergarten students went on their first 
excursion to Currumbin Wildlife Park. I can't wait 
to hear all about the fun things they got up to and 
I'm sure Mrs Foley will write all about it in the next 
newsletter. 

Don't forget we have the P & C Trivia Night on 
this Saturday.  Thank you to all our families that 
have already bought tickets, these are $60. It's not 
too late to buy them. Please see the link on the  
P & C Facebook page. A big thank you to our P & C 
for organising the night and a big thank you too to 
our local businesses that have donated prizes and 
auction items for the night. All funds raised are  
going to school resources for your children. You can 
even use your $50 'Parents NSW' voucher for this.  

I can't wait to see everyone on the night. 
 

Belinda Mirana 

Relieving Principal 

Paint Room 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 
 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

 

PRINCIPAL NEWS 

Fingers crossed the weather cooperates and stays 
fine for our Athletics Carnival tomorrow. If your 
child is turning 8 or older this year, then they are 
invited to participate in the day. 

It will be at the Little Athletics Field, near the 
Cudgen Footy ovals. We will have our new sport 
house mascots and tents on display on the day too. 

K - 2 carnival will be held later in the term now, 
please keep an eye out for details once organised. 
 

The last week of Term 2  was a busy one - 

We celebrated NAIDOC Week at the end of last 
term. Students had a great time learning more 
about our indigenous culture and Stage 3 had an 
amazing time at the Eureka Excursion, some even 
found gold!  
 

A huge congratulations to our Debating team this 
week that won again, I hear you were amazing. 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/
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Athletics Carnival - Wednesday 27 July 

The rescheduled carnival will be held tomorrow,  
Wednesday 27th July for all Year 3-6 students, and Year 
2 students turning 8 this year.  Permission forms and 
payment (only if not already paid) should be handed in to 
your teacher first thing Wednesday morning. 
 

Education Hardship Fund 

Please advise the office if you wish to use the Education 
Hardship Fund as a payment option for excursions, sport, 
uniform, canteen, etc. 
 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

 

  
CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each 
week - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & 
Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:00 AM 

    VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

 

Volunteers Required 
If you are interested in helping ,  

please contact the office on 02 6674 1467. 
New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   

Please see the office for the paperwork. 

 
PAYMENT OPTIONS 

EFTPOS - at the school office only  

Online - via the school website ‘Make A Payment’ tab. 

Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  

Cash - correct money in the bag is appreciated. 

Hardship/Flood Fund - to be written clearly on bag if using fund 

as payment. 

All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  

order details.  
 

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

    
KIMP NEWS 
 
Welcome back to Term 2!  We are looking forward to a 
great term with KIMP back in the groove of lessons and 
rehearsals.  Senior Band’s big focus this term is their 
Concert for Beach and Creek Week in Rowan Robinson 
Park on Monday 19th September.  Intermediate Band and 
Big Band are planning on another concert at school and we 
are hoping Drumline will also be performing this term. 

I just wanted to check that all KIMP families are  
receiving my emails.  If not, please email me and let me 
know so I can add you to the group email.   

Thank you all for your support at home.  I know home life 
is busy but please try to have an established practice 
routine remembering it doesn’t have to be hours of  
practice to make a difference.  A consistent routine for a 
beginner is 4 lots of 10-15 mins each week.  For more  
advanced students it’s 3 half hour practices.  Students 
will improve with just 10 mins a day, consistency is the 
key! 

Thank you! 
Nicky Cooper (and Mr Walsh, Mr Ikefugi & Mr Hickey) 
nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

P&C News 

Athletics Carnival 

Don’t forget we will have 3 amazing trucks serving food 
and beverages at the Athletics Carnival tomorrow.   
Gunter’s Flammkuchen serving pizzas for $15, Floss Pop n 
Sno serving snow cones and fairy floss, and our regular 
coffee van.  P&C will also be serving snacks and drinks. 

Trivia Night 

We are selling our final tickets for Trivia this Saturday.  
Make sure you don’t miss out, purchase yours today.  You 
can use your Parent NSW voucher to get your ticket for 
only $10! 

Our Silent Auction will be launched online on the 28th 
July (Thursday).  Bids will be accepted until 9:30pm on 
Saturday 30th.  We have over $4000 worth of prizes 
from some amazing businesses, so get online and get  
bidding!  Information on how to take part will follow on 
Seesaw and Facebook. 

Thursday 28 July 

Katherine 

Friday 29 July 

Heather, Jean 

Thursday 4 August 

Katherine 

Friday 5 August 

Leisa, Jean 
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SPORT 

 

State Cross Country 

A huge congratulations to  
Lewis B who competed at the 
State Cross Country on Friday.  
He was the 1st home in his age 
group from the North Coast 
area and finished 35th.   
Amazing effort Lewis!  Kingy is 
proud of you! 

 

Senior Boys Rugby League 

Congratulations to the Senior Boys Rugby League team 
who won 18-4 over Mullum in round 5 of the state  
knockout competition.  Amazing effort boys and super 
coach Mr Prichard. 

 

STAGE 3 

Eureka Excursion 

Stage 3 had an amazing time at the Eureka excursion last 
term.  Students participated in many activities, and some 
even found gold! 

Premier’s Debating Team 

Our Premier’s Debating team, consisting of Hamish,  
Eve L, Bella L, Emily, Chloe (and in past rounds Indi), 
were again showing their debating prowess winning 2 
from 2 yesterday and overall 3 of our 4 debates in our 
zone!  A huge Kingy congratulations to the debating team 
and a big thank you to super debating coach, Mrs Walker.  
Sensational work team! 
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Kingscliff Public School 
NAIDOC WEEK 

 Students had a great time learning more about our indigenous culture during NAIDOC Week at the end of last term. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


